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The Workers Are Back
Construction has resumed May 15, and has really progressed. Rock has been broken to a coarse 
aggregate and used on the driveway. After such a long time it is amazing to see the project coming 
together, and when you get to the site and look down the driveway, you get a feel for the size of the 
project. This is truly huge. Al Hamdul’llah!

The ISCNY logo on the bottom right of this page and the next page will also 
take you to the ISCNY web page where you can make a secure donation. 
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The Driveway to the Islamic Community Center

The driveway from Rt. 173 on the left and the driveway to be laid looking toward the site of 
the Islamic Community Center.

The Islamic Community Center Site Preparation Is Going Extremely Well!
About 30% of the driveway is complete. Future work will include laying stone on the entire parking lot, laying water 
and sewer pipes within our property and building the storm water detention ponds.

We ask you for a favor - please pray this Lailatul Qadr for a timely completion of this project. Do not let this 
Lailatul Qadr pass without contributing whatever you can for the Islamic Community Center and see how Allah 
Subhanahu wa Ta’ala blesses and multiplies your reward. Yes, Lailatul Qadr is better than a thousand months and 
so are good deeds in it!

Islamic Community Center Committee

PS - Please mail your donation to ISCNY-ICC project, 925 Comstock Ave, Syracuse, NY 13210 or donate Online at 
iscnyonline.com

We will do our best to keep you updated weekly with the progress of the
Islamic Community Center
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